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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 28 MAY 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we head in to half term we have spent our day breaking rules and celebrating our region! Thanks to the 
PTA for organising our Break the Rules Day, we have had great fun today with crazy hair, trainers, extra 
playtime, being a little bit unhealthy and having fun with our toys! To add to this we have also celebrated 
Northumberland Day in school with lots of art activities and letter writing to Northumbear. One thing that we 
have especially enjoyed is getting back to some of these whole school events and celebrations. The Summer 
term is always jam packed so we ask you to keep an eye on the diary dates and parentmails to see what is 
coming up in terms of trips and events.  
 
We have come to the end of our first round of free extra-curricular clubs and have been delighted to hear 
how much the children have enjoyed their tennis and forest schools this half term. Don’t forget that the 
second groups start back after half term.  
 
We are extremely excited to welcome a new member to the team from September as last week we were 
successful in appointing Mrs Suzanne Hart in the post of Executive Deputy Head Teacher. Mrs Hart will be a 
fabulous addition to the team and she is very much looking forward to getting started in September and 
getting to know you all. 
 
We do keep saying this, but can we just take this opportunity again to thank all of our children and their 
families, our governors, the PTA and particularly our fabulous staff team for a really positive half term. We 
hugely appreciate how flexible everyone has needed to be this past year and we truly look forward to a 
brilliant final half term of the school year.  
 
We hope everyone has a wonderful (and hopefully sunny) bank holiday weekend and half term break.   
 
 

J Ainsley & S Gray 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 
REMINDER: COVID SAFETY MEASURES:   
All of our safety measures will remain in place. Please remember not to arrive before 08:50am as we hope to avoid 
families having to wait in a crowd. Doors and gates will continue to open at 8:50am and close at 9am giving a 10 minute 
window for children to all arrive safely. Use of adult face coverings will continue at this time unless you are exempt. 
Many thanks for your support. 
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Diary Dates: Dates in red are new dates which have been added 

Every Wednesday for Years 1 & 2 Recorder Lessons 
Remember to bring in your recorder! 

Date Event Notes 

May   

Friday 28 May School closes 3:15  for May Half Term   

Sunday 30 May Northumberland Day Information sent out  

June   

Sunday 6 June Family Outdoor Service at St James’s Church  10am Information sent home 

Monday 7 June 
7 June – 11 June 
 

School Reopens following May Half Term Break 
Great British Spring Clean 
Reception Multi-skills After School Club   Week 1 of 6 
Yr 1 & 2 Forest School After School Club  Week 1 of 6 

 
Information sent out 
Information sent out 
Information sent out 

Wednesday 9 June Year 3 & 4 Visit to Vindolanda 
Yr 3 & 4 Tennis After School Club               Week 1 of 6 

Information sent out 
Information sent out 

Thursday 10 June Year 1 & 2 Multi Skills After School Club   Week 1 of 6 Information sent out 

Friday 11 June Entries for Northumbear Competition in by today Information sent out 

Thursday 24 June New Reception Parents Meeting  4:30 Information sent out 

Monday 28 June Year 4 Leavers Visit to Kingswood Information sent out 

July 2021   

Tuesday 6 July Transfer Day  All classes in school (nothing to prepare for 
parents) 

Friday 9 July Reception Graduation    1:15 
Sports Day  
School Reports 

More information to follow 
More information to follow 
Issued today 

Wednesday 14 July Year 4 Show day            1:30 
Leavers Lunch 
Leavers Evening 

More information to follow 
 
More information to follow 

Friday 16 July  School Closes for Summer Break  

September    

Tuesday 7 September School Re-opens following Summer Break  

After School Sports Clubs 

Summer Term 2 Clubs: We have a few spaces still available, contact the office if your child would like to join 
even if they attended a club this term! Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

Summer Term 2   

Monday’s 7 June – 12 July Forest School Year 1 &2 

Monday’s 7 June – 12 July Multi Skills Sports Reception Class 

Wednesday’s 9 June – 14 July Tennis Club Year 3 & 4 

Thursday’s 10 June – 15 July Multi Skills Sports Years 1 & 2 (£18) 

Cheques payable to Magpie Sports or cash 
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